
 

FEBRUARY 09 – NEWSLETTER 

Our 100% membership with Shoshin Ryu is under way.  We thank those that have 
completed and submitted their membership applications.  If you have not yet completed 
a Shoshin Ryu membership application please do so and return it to us as soon as 
possible or students can register online at www.ShoshinRyu.org. if you have any 
questions, please let us know. 

We will be supporting an AJJF Jujitsu Kata Tournament, hosted by Nemuri Kuma, 
Northeast Family YMCA, in Sacramento on Saturday February 21st.  If you would like to 
participate in this tournament please let us know.  Teams that have already been paired 
up will begin practicing this week.   

We will be hosting a Sumo Contest on Saturday March 7th,   in Livermore. This fun filled, 
ever so exciting event will be open to all kinder, junior and intermediate students.  More 
information will be forthcoming. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Amador Judo.com website has been updated for 2009, and our 2009 schedule of 
events can be downloaded. And you can email us at AmadorStudio@aol.com  anytime 
for answers to any questions.   

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO 

OUR NEWLY PROMOTED 

KYLIE SCOTT – JR. YELLOW BELT 

SABRINA HEINITZ- JR. YELLOW BELT 

SALMAAN SAYEED – JR. YELLOW BELT 

CHARLEMAGNE PELICAN – ADV. BLUE BELT 

“The difference between the impossible and 
the possible lies in a person’s determination” 

Tommy Lasorda 


